
OFFICE OF THE MINISTER OF PUBLIC WORKS 

OF CANADA,

OTTAWA.

GL

27th November, 1920,

General Sir Arthur Ourrie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, P. Q.

Dear Sir Arthur,-
I have your letter of 22d instant.

For some time past Hiss Warren has 
had a proposal before the Government to 
purchase,"at $10,000.00, certain paintings 
which she had executed. The matter was re­
ferred to the Advisory Arts Council, and 
their recommendation was not in favor of 
acceptance, of which decision Miss "'arren

notified by the Arts Council, some weekswas
ago.

Yours sincerely,


